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The Beloit Police Department is pleased to announce that on Friday, May 22, 2015, Sergeant Andrew 
Arnold graduated from the Northwestern University Center for Public Safety School of Police Staff and 
Command, Class 375. Sergeant Arnold was elected as Class 375 Vice President.  

The School of Police Staff and Command is an intensive ten-week program that prepares law 
enforcement supervisors for senior positions by uniquely combining academic principles with practical 
applications. During this program, law enforcement officers are academically challenged through 
written examinations, projects, and research papers that are required as part of the curriculum. 
 
Sergeant Arnold’s successful completion of this program is a testament to his dedication and focus 
over the last ten weeks. The knowledge and experience obtained by Sergeant Arnold will benefit the 
Beloit Police Department and community.  
 
Sergeant Arnold received the Franklin M. Kreml Leadership Award from the Northwestern University 
Center for Public Safety, School of Police Staff and Command. Established in 1984 by Kreml, the 
Center’s founder, the award is given to “recognize and encourage the high ethical and professional 
values and dedication to public service upon which the Center for Public Safety was founded”.  

The members at the Beloit Police Department would like to extend sincere congratulations to 
Sergeant Arnold on his graduation from Northwestern Police Staff and Command School.  
 
 
 
 
 


